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I support HB2585. It is a personal responsibility to take the initiative to register to 

vote. Not out of convenience.  It is the highest privilege as an American citizen. The 

integrity if our election system is at stake. Motor Voter undermines any trust we can 

have for fair and clean elections. Thank You. 


